


wording of this OP that the two named persons above approved of these changes to the 

Amendment since June of last year, hence the staff report that is attached here, recommending 

these amendments reinforce to the resident group that has no connection that the residents of 

cottage lane, they are ignored. 

I believe these actions are appealed and are preserving my right to articulate it. So much 

coincidences that secondary plans and planners may also misrepresent things that do not exist 

and things that exist are not shown as existing. A direct example would be in the Key Directions 

Report dated 2021 and approved in 2022 shows the existence of a non - existence road called 

Elizabeth Street South. The creation of this idea is clouded in mystery because it refers back to a 

2009 land use recommendation that itself was based on 1994 York Region Official Plan. Overall, 

convoluted prophecy's, miraculous appearance on the draft secondary plans being 

implemented before approval of a stale mate being created on a development application for 

which our land was sacrificed. As recent as 3 weeks ago, the regional newspaper wrote an 

article where a development application was suddenly brought to council without even the 

local councilor a chance to review it, so was a process was followed the process was not 

transparent. 

As of this minute, my husband was asked to make a presentation at tomorrow's special 

meeting may not be granted speaking rights, so I hasten to approve a placeholder for me in this 

matter. 

Kind Regards, 


